Company 7 Volunteers Run 28 House Fire
Saturday, March 03 2018 00:00 - Last Updated Wednesday, May 01 2019 20:19

March 3rd,2018- At approximately 0530 hours Engine company 73 was alerted to the 8500
block of Oliver street in Company 28's first due. Units arrived on scene to find fire showing from
the second floor of the structure. Company 7 arrived with 7 volunteers an operated on scene for

almost an hour before returning to service.
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